
 
 
 

Langcraigs Primary School 
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Session 2024/2025 

Homework is an essential link between school and home and therefore your support in this matter 

is very much needed. Below you will find a guide to what is expected of your child in P6 each 

week and also each term with respect to homework. 

Spelling 

Spelling homework will be given out on a Monday for the full week.  Your child should complete 

one of the spelling tasks and they will have until the Thursday to complete it. Each Friday there will 

be a spelling test and it is important that your child revises their words for the test.   

Reading 

Reading homework will be issued every Thursday. Your child should prepare the pages for 

Thursday of the following week as they have associated tasks to complete in class. 

The content of their reading book should be discussed in order that it is fully understood and also 

that any unknown vocabulary is looked up in a dictionary to ensure your child knows the 

meaning.  

Maths 

Maths homework will be given out on a Monday. This should be completed for the Thursday of the 

same week. Occasionally there will be no Heinemann related homework, therefore on these 

nights revision of times tables would be beneficial. In addition to this, there may be mental maths 

homework issued. 

Topic 

Topic assignment homework will be given occasionally throughout the year. This will be accessible 

via Google Classroom or if this is difficult to access at home a paper copy will be given. There will 

be weekly ICT slots and daily Homework Club sessions to complete any topic tasks. 

PLEASE NOTE – The school cannot print out topics handed in on U.S.B devices or C.D. format, due 

to council regulations. 

Listening/Talking 

Your child will be asked to prepare a 2-minute talk in Term 2. They will be given 2-3 weeks to 

prepare the talk at home and they will present it to the class. 

It is important that all homework is checked for errors, corrections made, then signed by parents or 

guardians. 

Finally, please check and sign your child’s homework diary. 

 

Our PE days this year are Monday and Thursday, if possible, please bring a change of shoes to 

keep the gym hall and equipment clean. These can be left on your child’s peg outside of the 

classroom to ensure they don’t forget. 

We hope to have a happy and productive year in P6 and I thank you in advance for your 

support. 


